
 

 

July 7, 2014 

 

TO:   City Plan Commission 

FROM:  Candace Mumm, City Council Member 

RE:  Crosswalk Ordinance Revision 

 
 
A workshop is scheduled Wednesday, July 9, 2014, at 2:00pm and a public hearing is scheduled 
August 13, 2014, at 3:00pm for the Plan Commission to receive public testimony in 
consideration of amending SMC section 17H.010.210 and adopting a new section 17H.010.215 
to chapter 17H.010 of the Spokane Municipal Code. 
 
Included in your packet are six items for your consideration as you prepare and forward a 
recommendation to the City Council: 
 

1. Draft ordinance 
2. Memo to Plan Commission 
3. SEPA Determination of non-significance 
4. Department of Commerce acknowledgement letter 
5. Community Assembly Resolution 
6. Draft Plan Commission Findings, Conclusions and Recommendation 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions at 625-6256 or cmumm@spokanecity.org. 


